NOTICE

The City of Clare will be flushing hydrants from 11:00 p.m. to
7:00 a.m. Sunday, October 22, 2023 through Friday, October 27,
2023 You may experience rust in your water during these dates
-- please remember to check your water prior to doing laundry,
etc... Letting the water run for a few minutes will normally solve
the problem.

Luke Potter, Director
Department of Public Works
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